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September 20, 2018

Rosemary Anderson Students and Grads Visit Us for
Career Week

portside.portofportland.online/2018/09/rosemary-anderson-students-and-grads-visit-us-for-career-week/

Students and recent graduates from Rosemary Anderson High School Portland
Opportunities Industrialization Center paid us a visit recently as part of our career week. The
event, organized by our employee-led team, introduced students to the diverse range of
careers we offer. During the week, students visited 17 departments, spanning from
engineering to Portland Airport Fire & Rescue, and toured the Portland International Airport
airfield, Marine Terminal 6, and more. We hope the students will return next year.
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